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Effective January 1, 2025, we no longer participate as an in-network provider with Delta
Dental Insurance. After careful consideration, we have found it increasingly challenging to
maintain the high level of care we are committed to while adhering to the constraints imposed
by in-network agreements with Delta Dental insurance plans. To uphold our standard of
excellence and continue offering the quality care you expect, we have decided to opt out of
Delta Dental’s network.

*Upfront Payment: Because Delta Dental requires that all reimbursements be sent directly to
you (they unfortunately won’t reimburse us directly once we’re out-of-network), we’re required to
collect payment in full at the time of your visit.

*Claims Filing: No need to stress about the paperwork! As a courtesy, we'll take care of the
work for you, and we’ll submit your insurance claim directly to Delta Dental on your behalf.

*We’ve Got Your Back: If there’s any follow-up paperwork required, we’ll handle that too. We
want to make this as easy as possible for you.

*Reimbursement: Delta Dental will reimburse you for the "out-of-network" benefits covered
by your plan, typically within 7-10 business days.

*For details about your dental plan’s specific benefits and reimbursements, please contact your
human resources department or Delta Dental directly. While we are here to assist you, Delta
Dental will not provide us with out-of-network plan benefit information.



